
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Charitable Contributions Deduction Modifications 
 

Taxpayers who do not otherwise elect to itemize deductions are allowed an above-the-line deduction in 2020 for up to $300 for 

charitable contributions made in cash (not stock) to any qualifying Section 501(c)(3) public charity, excluding donor-advised 

funds. 

 

In addition, for individuals who itemize, the CARES Act temporarily increases limitations on deductions for charitable 

contributions made in 2020. For individuals, the 60 percent of adjusted gross income limitation is suspended for 2020 for cash 

contributions to qualifying organizations, excluding donor-advised funds. For contributions of food inventory, the limitation is 

increased from 15 percent to 25 percent. Excess contributions may be carried forward to future years based on the existing 

charitable contribution carryforward rules. 

 

 

Please contact the Stewardship and Development Office with any questions at 402.557.5650.  Thank you. 


